

313 Lynn Ave. Wenonah, NJ 08090 INFORMATION (856) 468-7134

February 5, 2018

Dear Director:

It is again time for the Salem County Brass Society to make our annual high school Senior Brass Awards. As in the past, we would like to honor senior brass players at our five county high schools who have made a significant contribution to the success of your ensembles. We rely on you to make the selection for your school of a senior to receive this award. Remember, this award is for a senior brass player only, but need not be your best soloist, simply one who has contributed the most to your program.

The award consists of a certificate and a \$200. check. Enclosed is a form to be completed by you and returned by Friday, April 13, 2018. The Brass Society will notify the recipient and invite the student and family to our Annual Spring Scholarship Concert to be held on Sunday, April 29, 2018, where the presentations will be made along with the winner of our annual scholarship to a student planning a career in music. The concert, held at Davidow Auditorium, Salem Community College, begins at 3:00 PM. We hope you will proudly join us as we make the presentations to the students. We thank you for your assistance in this award.

Sincerely, Scott West, Scholarship Chairman Salem County Brass Society

Encl.

Student's Name
Brass Instrument played
High School
Student's Address
E-mail address [for notification purposes]
Home Telephone Number [for notification purposes]
Signature, Music Director
Comments-[optional]